
 

 

 

Ref: MMY/DLY.youngprofessionalslawworkshopevening 
 
06 March 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Subject: Exciting Work Experience Opportunity – Can You Help? 
 
We are excited to share that our Year 10 students will be heading out on work experience from Monday, 12 May – 
Friday, 16 May 2025! This is a fantastic opportunity for them to explore different career paths, gain real-world skills, 
and enhance their CVs. For many students, work experience is a truly transformative part of their education, helping 
to shape their future aspirations. 
 
While many of our students have successfully secured placements, we still have some who need support in finding 
the right opportunity. We are reaching out to ask for your help! If you work for or run a business that could offer a 
meaningful placement to a Year 10 student, we would love to hear from you. 
 
With changes in the workplace, including hybrid working and post-pandemic adjustments, securing placements has 
become more challenging for some students. Your support can make a real difference in providing them with 
valuable experience and inspiration for their future careers. 
 
If you can offer a placement, please contact me as soon as possible at wex@stowhigh.com with the company name, 
contact person, address, and telephone number. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and support, together, we can create incredible opportunities for our 
young people! 
 
Best regards 
 
Melenie Mylrea 
Careers Support Officer 
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